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Shows

Entries Close 12 April 2019 - 9.30 am sharp

JAPANESE SHIBA INU & 
AKITAS CLUB OF NSW INC

3RD CHAMPIONSHIP SHOW
FEDERATION PAVILLION,

SHOWGROUND RD, CASTLE HILL

SUNDAY 21 APRIL 2019
Classes to be judged: 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 10, 11 & 18 (dogs & bitches)

Entries to: Mr T L Couchman, PO Box 8012, 
Tumbi Umbi 2261  Ph (02) 4389 4877, 0428 119 391 
tom@tootees.org  Extreme Weather Ph 0415 354 958
Cheques made payable to: 
Japanese Shiba Inu and Akitas Club NSW Inc

JUDGES
Mr Darren Walker (Ireland)

Akita, Akita (Japanese), Shiba Inu, General Specials, 
Brace, Parent & Progeny

Order of Judging Breed Classes, General Specials, Brace, 
Parent & Progeny, Veterans Parade 7 yrs & over, 10 yrs & over

Judging Commences 11.30 am

DOGS NSW Representative Mrs C Nivison

Entry Fees Members $20.00 first entry, $15.00 subsequent, 
Baby Puppy $10.00. Non Members: $25.00 first entry, 
$20.00 subsequent, Baby Puppy $10.00. 
Veterans Parade Free (pre-entry)
Exhibit numbers to be emailed. No SAE required

Catalogues $5.00 prepaid

Venue map sent with numbers

PRIZES
General Specials Trophy & Sash, 
$100 Best in Show Andrew Parker Memorial Trophy
R/up Best in Show Major Awards Cash & Sash
Class in Show Winner Trophy & Sash,
Veterans Parade 7 years and over Sash, 
10 years and over Rosette
Brace Cash & Sash 1st, Parent & Progeny Cash & Sash 1st

DOGS NSW APP

Members are advised 
that DOGS NSW have 

launched an app!

FREE
to download now

Keep up to date with alerts for urgent 
notices, show notices, E-newsletter and 

general news 

The app also provides members with easy 
access to links such as the Show/Trial 
calendar, regulations, forms, members 

area and more.

To receive notifications, ensure you have 
selected the option in your App settings. 

This can be found on the bottom right 
hand side of the App screen. 

The app can be downloaded on both the 
App Store for iPhone users and 
Google Play for Android users. 

Just search “DOGS NSW” or view the 
noticeboard on the DOGS NSW website 

for the appropriate link.


